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Important 

Dates to 

Remember 

September 2nd: FIRST DAY 

OF SCHOOL 

 

Welcome to Third 

Grade 

1 
Welcome to third grade! In third grade, 

your child will be involved in a 

challenging but engaging curriculum. We 

will spend some time learning our 

classroom rituals and routines before 

diving into our curriculum. Here is some 

information on what we are learning this 

month! 

 

Math: We will start by reviewing place value, 

addition, and subtraction. Then, we will begin our 

first unit on multiplication and division! Make 

sure you are practicing your math facts at home.  

 

ELA: Our first unit focuses on the power of 

reading. We will learn about some of the 

challenges children around the world have in 

order to learn to read. We will make our own 

reading goals to become better readers during this 

unit. 

 

 

 

Reading tip of the month… 

“I want that one!” Reading should be a choice, 

not a chore. Make sure there are a variety of 

books, magazines, and other materials available 

for your child to choose from to read. 

 
tips from www.readingrockets.org 

Completion of homework is necessary to be 

successful in 3rd grade. Homework allows your 

child to review and practice the skills and 

strategies we are learning in class. Homework 

will be given Monday through Thursday night. 

Reading and Math homework will be assigned 

nightly and due the following day. Your child is 

also expected to read every night at home for at 

least 30 minutes.  Homework is expected to be 

turned in on time. At the end of every day, your 

child will write the homework on their weekly 

agenda sheet. I encourage you to check your 

child’s agenda to make sure your child’s 

homework is being completed and returned on 

time.  

Contact me! If you ever have any questions or 

concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me! I 
can be reached at school at 482 – 9290 ext. 2031 

or by e-mail at Elizabeth.kuhn@rcsdk12.org. 


